
City Pipeline Committee of Lambertville 
City Hall, 8 am 
10/18/17 Minutes 

Present 
Committee members: Sue Begent, David Fournier, Michael Heffler, Filomena Hengst, 
Kelly Kappler, Kim Nagy, Councilman Wardell Sanders, and Meagan Warner 
Members of the public: Liz Magill Peer 

I. The committee read over the minutes from the last meeting. 
II. Michael and Liz are working with the mayor on a Letter to the Editor once 

the FERC order is issued and are scheduling a meeting with the police, 
impacted landowners and West Amwell council. Someone noted that 
Stockton fire department took a grant from PennEast. 

III. It was suggested we add “we still oppose it and will keep you informed 
about additional opportunities to get involved” to our public statement 
once the FERC certificate is issued. 

IV. Details regarding food, music and speakers were finalized for the October 
march and rally. Additionally advertising was planned with Sierra Club, HALT 
blast and through our listserv. 


